


 

 

Notice regarding One-day Workshop on A Feminist Discourse in Relation 

to the Recent Amendments under the Criminal Laws on 31st July 2024 

 

 

Dear All, 

It is hereby inform you that the DQAC, Faculty of Law and Women's Study Centre, Integral 

University in collaboration with Association for Advocacy and Legal Initiatives Trust, 

Lucknow is organizing a One-day Workshop on A Feminist Discourse in Relation to the 

Recent Amendments under the Criminal Laws on 31st July 2024.  

We cordially invite you all to participate in this enriching workshop. Detailed information, 

including the workshop schedule, and guidelines, can be found in the attached poster. Your 

presence and active participation will contribute to the success of this event and to analyse 

the historical development and current state of criminal laws related to women's rights, to 

understand key legal provisions and recent amendments affecting women’s safety, to 

examine landmark judgments and precedents that have shaped the legal landscape for 

women, to engage in practical exercises that enhance participants' skills in drafting legal 

documents and advisories and to foster discussions on the challenges and solutions in 

implementing and enforcing women protection laws. 

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or require further information. 

We look forward to your valuable presence at the workshop and to making this event a 

resounding success. 

Date: 31st July, 2024  

Time: 01:30 PM 

Venue: T-Block, 1st floor Seminar Hall, Integral University, Lucknow 

 

Warm Regards 

Dr. Seema Siddique  

Head of the Department 

Faculty of Law, Integral University 

Lucknow, U.P., India-226026 


